May 20, 2019

2019 AUG 20 PM 4: 10

TOWN CLERK RECEIVED/POSTED

Attending: Jim Sheehan, Jake Greaney

Visitors: Renny Carroll, Superintendent of the Highway, Dehullo Builders, Steve DeHullo, Bill Hoyt, Engineer and Jay Davidowicz, Davco

The meeting was called Jake Greaney motioned to accept the minutes of April 30, 2019 seconded Jim Sheehan.

Renny Carroll, Highway Commissioners came in to introduce himself to the Board and stated that he is willing to help out in any way he can in the absents of the Superintendent. Renny would like to work together having good equipment to work with. He explained that the backhoe needs to be replaced and he would like to share that expense. In exchange for that he would like to use the crew for plowing with the understanding that water issue will come first. Jim Sheehan was all on board with that. There was a question about going DPW and at this time that is an unknown. Renny felt that communications is key and better use of the Chapter 90 money.

Jim Sheehan would like to know exactly what licenses the guys have.

King Street – Water line – 106 King Street has been sold and want to know if they have to hoop up? Jim Sheehan stated Ryan from Environmental Engineering will have be contacted.

The Board has to invite Rhonda, from Whitestone Village into to discuss this further.

Status of 46 Washington Street - On hold at this time.

Jim Sheehan motioned to declare the 2002 Ford Ranger with mileage of 139,143 surplus. Jake Greaney seconded the motion. All in favor.

Haverhill Wastewater Agreement

Haverhill had requested a % of the sewer permits. Jim Sheehan motioned not to allow the % of sewer connections, Jake Greaney seconded the motion.

Crew

Jim Sheehan would like to have the crew come to one of the Board meeting to discuss the department.

Billis - nothing new

May 20, 2019

Esty Lumber

Extending the water line not sure regarding the sewer line.

Rail Trail

Nothing new

DeHullo Builder

Steve DeHullo, Bill Hoyt and Jay Davidowicz attended the Board meeting and reviewed the plans for Oak and Maple Street. The Board stated that they will have to loop the water. The extension would be 300" of water from Salem Street with a hydrant extending to Benjamin St another 500'. The Board stated that there will be no dead ends. The Board agree to work with the developer on the pipe. It would be more cost effective to have the developer do the construction. This would be for an 8" water line.

The next meeting will be June 3, 2019 at 4:30 PM

Respectfully submitted,

Pat Rogers